
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting February 24, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:49 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Art Pichette and Dave Blakesley. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 2/17/21 passed 4-0. 
 
 Art reported that he called Earthlight about their expected visit this week for the insulation job. 
It seems that there is a question about the need to pay prevailing wage.  Since this work is 
not using municipal money, the committee feels confident that prevailing wage does not apply, 
as was mentioned during the 2/17/21 kickoff meeting with Earthlight and Eversource.  Since 
the Earthlight contract is with the Selectboard, it was agreed that Art would talk to Phil about 
clearing this up in order to proceed. 
 
Chris will follow up his email to Phil concerning theTown Halllighting fixtures to be used 
byEarthlight and the 2 sample cut sheets we sent. We need acut sheet from Earthlight to 
verify the suitability of the lights Earthlight proposes to use. 
 
Dave will bring the Town Hall floor refinishing spec and info to theFinanceCommittee on 
March 4. Chris hasn’t talked to Mr.Labreque yet about an additional estimate. 
   
The next meeting will be on Wednesday March 10, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


